
 

 

 
 
 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
UPDATE TO RELISTING TIMETABLE 
 
  
MELBOURNE, Australia,6 September 2016: Agenix Limited (ASX: AGX) advises that its 
application for readmission to the Official List of the ASX is currently being reviewed by the 
ASX.  

The final determination of whether or not to accept the application, is determined by the 
ASX. 

The Company has continued to provide such information required by the ASX to achieve 
relisting and is not aware of any circumstances at this time which would prohibit same. 

No further updates will be provided in respect of the anticipated timetable. 

 

Gary Taylor 

Company Secretary 
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